From: Lesley Baker

Sent: April 19, 2022 12:26 AM

To: Hebb, Gordon <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Bill #54

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE ** Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on
links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

As a cottage owners in Lorneville, N.S. we are strongly opposed to this piece of legislation. It will in no
way impact the housing crisis in our cities and towns. What it will do is drive our property values down
as out of province owners, who face skyrocketing taxes, sell off. We can't even will our property to our
children as they also live out of province. So once again, seniors in our province are being penalized to
make up revenue that you refuse to generate from wealthy businesses and individuals. Not getting our
votes ever again.



